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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATIN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Braidwood Station, Units 1 and 2
Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-72 and NPF-77
NRC Docket Nos. STN 50-456 and STN 50-457

Subject: Braidwood Station Readiness for Traditional Enforcement Violation Follow-up
Inspection

References: Letter from E. R. Duncan (U. S. NRC) to M. J. Pacilio (Exelon Generation Company,
LLC), Mid-Cycle Letter for Braidwood Station, Units 1 and 2; 05000456/2011-006;
05000457/2011-006, dated September 1, 2011

On September 1, 2011, the NRC issued the mid-cycle assessment letter to Exelon Generation
Company, LLC (EGC) for Braidwood Station, Units 1 and 2 (Reference 1). The NRC letter
discusses plans to conduct a traditional enforcement violation follow-up inspection using Inspection
Procedure 92723, "Follow-up Inspection for Three or More Severity Level IV Traditional
Enforcement Violations in the Same Area in a 12-Month Period."

NRC Region III verbally requested that EGC provide written notification of readiness for a traditional
enforcement violation follow-up inspection. This letter provides notification that EGC is prepared for
this inspection.

There are no regulatory commitments contained in this letter.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Mr. Chris VanDenburgh,
Regulatory Assurance Manager, at (815) 417-2800.

Daniel J. Enrighr--­
Site Vice President
Braidwood Station

cc: NRC Regional Administrator, Region "'
NRC Project Manager, NRR - Braidwood Station
NRC Senior Resident Inspector - Braidwood Station


